

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE

DATE:

June 21, 2018

TO:

City Commission

FROM:

Public Art Committee

SUBJECT:

Mosaic Team- Trail of the Honey Bees Locations

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on June 21, 2018, the Committee recommended approval of the locations for the Trail of the Honey Bees, a project that is a part of the Mosaic Team Program.

The Committee unanimously approved the locations and believe that these locations create a beautiful trail that citizens and visitors will walk. The trail encourages a spirit of unity connecting both sides of Dixie Highway and the Creative Arts District. This unique sequence of honey bees and their pollination patterns will trigger spectators' curiosity and send visitors looking for the next artwork along the trail. The Committee believes it will enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City.

Terrence Davis

Chair

Public Art Committee